
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Whereas Canadian Prairie Chapter of the Irrigation Association, has 

applied to the City to proclaim July 2024 as ‘SMART Irrigation 
Month’. 
 
 

Whereas The City Clerk, on June 13, 2024 considered the application 
and approved the proclamation for July 2024 as ‘SMART 
Irrigation Month’. 
 
 

Now therefore, The City of Saskatoon proclaims July 2024 as ‘SMART 
Irrigation Month’ in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan. 
 

 
 
 
 
Dated this 13th day of June, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
City Clerk 

 


